
 

 

 
 
 

 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 79 of 2013 

 
Our Ref:  TM/PYD/70/08 

 
17 September 2013 
     

7th Edition of the Malta Boat Show 2013 in French Creek – Grand Harbour 
 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that the 7th Edition of the Malta Boat 
Show 2013 will be held at Boiler Wharf, Senglea in French Creek Grand Harbour between 26 September 
2013 and 29 September 2013, both days included. Several vessels will be berthed for show at Boiler Wharf 
in French Creek, Grand Harbour and will include also a show of powerboats.  
 
In view of this event, French Creek and it’s approach are to be considered a no wake area and mariners 
are to proceed with extreme caution and slow speed. 

 
Instructions given by Valletta Port Control (VTS) on VHF Channel 12 are to be strictly complied with. 
 
Chart affected: BA 177 
       
 

   


